
 

 
 

 

 

 

24 September 2019 

 

Diwali Celebrations 
 

On Wednesday 16 October 2019, Term 4 Week 1, Quakers Hill Public 

School are celebrating Diwali. 

 

Students are welcome to wear traditional Indian dress or orange clothing 

to help celebrate. There will be an assembly on the day at 12pm under the 

COLA.  

 

Parents and family members are invited to join their children for a picnic 

lunch at 11am. Parents can bring food to share with their children, as well 

as picnic blankets or chairs to sit on. The quiet area in front of 3Z, 4D and 

34J will be allocated for students to sit with their parents during the picnic 

lunch.  

 
Bert Lo Campo               Jessica Darney & Jessica Alexander 
Principal       Event Coordinators  
 
 

 
 
 


